
Offering for 10/28/2018 (Start of FY’19) 
Budget Requirement $     58,000 
Budget Offering  $     51,181 
Budget Required YTD  $   522,000 
Budget Offering YTD  $   481,272 
DECLARE/Bldg Fund  $       4,248 
DECLARE/Bldg Fund YTD  $     38,601 
World Missions Offering  $           585 
World Missions YTD  $       6,895 
*Give on-line: www.longviewheights.org/ 
online-Giving 
 
Worship Attendance                                   873 
Sunday School Attendance                        878       

Memorials Have Been Received 
for the Building Fund in memory of Charley 
Edwards; for Four Friends in memory of Jane 
Hayes; and for Lottie Moon in memory of 
Paul Leadford. 
 
Community Missions Needs 
LHBC has been asked to donate hand 
sanitizer and paper towels for this year’s 
Christmas Giveaway at the Olive Branch Food 
Pantry. Please place in the brown donation 
box at the Go Center (West entrance of the 
Fellowship Hall). Items must be received by 
November 7. 
 
Jr. Grizzlies Basketball and Cheerleading 
Registrations are still being accepted for our  
5-6 Grade division and Cheerleading. The 1-2 
Grade and 3-4 Grade divisions are FULL. If 
you would like to be put on a waiting list, 
turn in a completed registration form (no 
money). Players will be placed in the order 
the forms are received. Forms are available 
at the West Event Center, FMC office and 
online at  www.lhbc.me/recreation, Cost is 
$75. 
 
A Word from our Finance Office 
Please use dark ink (dark blue or black) when 
writing checks to the church. Lighter inks and 
certain colors do not scan well and cause 
problems when making deposits to the bank. 

Thank You Is Not Enough 
But so very much deserved for those who volunteered, brought candy, or 
donated for our Fall Festival! We had over 2,000 people here on campus! Many 
have requested information about our church and, why not? What a great group 
of people to worship and serve with! Thank you, again, for showing the love of 
God to our community! 
 
Women’s Annual Holiday Dinner “The Best is Yet to Come!” 
TODAY is the last day to purchase tickets for our Women’s Annual Holiday 
Dinner, featuring Rita Sweatt, on Tuesday night, November 13, beginning at 6:30 
pm in the Fellowship Hall. Tickets are $15 and on sale at the Women’s Event 
Center. Contact Cathy Coker for more information. 
 
Deacon Election  
The men listed on the insert have been nominated for deacon and are willing to 
serve. Please pray for these men and our deacon vote which will take place 
during the morning service Sunday, November 11. If you know you will be unable 
to attend November 11, you may call the office for instructions on absentee 
voting. Seven men will be elected to begin serving as deacons January, 2019. 
 
Second Saturday Service Day 
Our next Second Saturday Service Day will be Saturday, November 10. We will 
meet from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm to work on various areas of our campus (lunch is 
not provided). Work will be done inside and outside our buildings—so there’s 
something for everyone and we will work no matter the weather. Bring your 
willingness to serve to make our campus better. We have supplies and 
equipment you can use. Contact Bro. Alan Wilson for more information—
alan@lhbc.me or at the office at 662-895-1900. 
 
Operation Christmas Child 
Our Operation Christmas Child shoebox collection service will be Sunday, 
November 11. Pick up information about how to fill a shoebox at the Event 
Centers. Contact Bro. Alan Wilson if you have any questions. 
LHBC will be open as an OCC shoebox collection center from November 12 
through 18. We will need help (people, trucks, and trailers) to move the boxes 
from LHBC to Hernando on Monday, November 19. If you would like to volunteer 
your time during any part of this week, please sign up at the West Event Center 
(dates and times are posted). Contact Bro. Alan Wilson for more information. 
 
Lottie Moon Missions Offering 
Every Church. Every Nation. It’s more than a catch phrase. It’s at the core of what 
we do. We believe every church and every church member has a critical role in 
bringing the gospel to the world. Longview Heights participation in the Lottie 
Moon Missions Offering is a key part of that. Please pray how God might lead you 
to give to international missions. Make contributions to Longview Heights and 
designate your donation to Lottie Moon Missions. 

 
Yes, That’s the Book for Me 

Isaiah 40:6-8 
 
 

Why I believe the Bible: 
 
 
I.  The _____________________ Word  

  

 a) ____________ 

 b)  _______________ 

 
 
 
II.  The ____________________ Word 
 
 
 
 
 
III. The _____________________ Word 


